
NEWSLETTER

News RII Anzère - July 2023

This communication is important for all secondary residents of the Anzère, Ayent and Arbaz.
We invite you to read it carefully. 

As summer is in full swing, we are delighted to welcome you in Anzère and share some memorable moments
with you this summer season.
 
As you know, the summer months in Anzère offer a multitude of opportunities to enjoy the surrounding
nature, whether hiking the scenic trails, discovering the landscapes by bike, or simply relaxing in the heart of
our charming village. Weekly events and entertainment will also brighten up your stay.

 

Swiss National Day - August 1st

The festivities of August 1st are not to be missed under any
circumstances! They will start on July 31st  in Arbaz, at the Tennis-Club.
The program: live music, a DJ and the traditional speech.
 
The festivities will continue in Anzère on August 1st. We invite you to
come up to the Pas de Maimbré for a Welcome drink from 11:00 am.
The rest will take place on the Place du Village with several activities for
families from 3 p.m. and the official evening which will follow from 7
p.m. We look forward to seeing many of you at these events.

 

Genealogy Conference - August 4th

On August 4th , we are pleased to welcome Mr. Fabien Celaia,
President of the ‘Association valaisanne d’études de généalogie’, for a
highly interesting conference.
 
This conference is specially designed for the history and genealogy
enthusiasts amongst us. Discover and explore the roots and heritage of
our families. Meet at 6:00 p.m. in the Hôtel Zodiaque conference room.

Reserve your space

 

Vini Festival (Wine festival) - August 5th

Notice to local wine lovers! On Saturday, August 5th , we invite you to
the Place du Village in Anzère from 5:00 p.m. for the Vini Fête. The
glass will cost you CHF 20.- and will allow you to taste wines from:

The Dominique Aymon Cellars,
The Cellar of St-Romain (G. and R. Travelletti),
The Etienne Bétrisey Cellar,
The Cave Cri du Merle (Dominique Savioz)

These are the winemakers of the association of Ayent winemakers. Do
not miss this event during which the heart of the terroir will be
highlighted!

 

Meet the "Espace Ménacée" film crew!
– August 11th

After 10 weeks of filming in Anzère, Ayent and Arbaz, the film crew of
the "Espace Menacée" series will celebrate the end of filming in the
village square of Anzère August 11th , 2023 between 7:30 p.m. and
9:30 p.m. You have the opportunity to come and share an aperitif or a
meal with the actors and the technical team of Rita Productions! A bar
and a food stand will be organized in the village square.

 

The Taste of the Alps - August 19th

On August 19th , the ‘Goût des Alpages’ will take place. We worked on
a shorter, more dynamic and more fun version of the course with a
festive finish on the Place du Village! Our objective: to continue to
highlight the restaurants of the region, the Alpine culinary traditions, but
also the exotic flavors which, in our magnificent region, offer a tasty
contrast with the panorama.
 
Registration can be done directly on our website, by telephone or at the
tourist office.

Reserve your space

Anzère Liberty

We see that the change in the functioning of Anzère Liberté has been well received and that the digitization
and the use of QR-codes have been successfully adopted by all.
The transition to a digital solution and the use of QR-codes offer many advantages such as better data
traceability. This traceability will allow us to ensure its continuity and to offer lasting advantages to the
community of secondary residents and to our holidaymakers who also pay a tourist tax. This autumn we will
provide you with all the information relating to Anzère Liberté 2024 so that you can plan your visits to Anzère
in advance and thus take full advantage of what our beautiful region has to offer.

We still have so much more information to share with you, that we’d like to indicate that a part of the
www.anzere.ch website is specially dedicated to you: the owners area. Naturally, we are also delighted to
welcome you to the tourist office or to meet on one of the many highlights of this second part of the summer.
 
See you soon in Anzère,
 

Stephanie Dijkman, director of Anzère Tourisme and her entire team.

We are of course at your disposal.

Please do not hesitate to contact us:

027 399 28 00 - info@anzere.ch

Be welcome at the Tourist Office, from Monday to Sunday from 8:30 am to 12:30 pm and from 2:00 pm to
6:00

https://www.facebook.com/anzere/
https://www.instagram.com/anzere/?hl=fr
https://twitter.com/Anzere365
https://booking.anzere.ch/04-08-2023-genealogy-conference.html%23media
https://booking.anzere.ch/gout-des-alpages-culinary-hike.html%23media
http://www.anzere.ch/
mailto:info@anzere.ch?subject=Demande%20d%27information
mailto:info@anzere.ch?subject=Demande%20d%27information

